
 

Ysgol Bro Famau PTFA 

9th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to keep you updated of activities planned this year by the PTFA. 

1. Rock Trail Hunt – this is still in Maeshafn and any day now there will also be one 

starting in Llanferres and Llanarmon too.  Maps/clues are £3 and can be obtained by 

messaging Charlotte 07769 631551 or Anna 07769 972332.  

2. Easter Egg Hunt / Egg rolling – to take place in school 25th March. Separate letter 

with details.  Small chocolate egg donations by Wednesday 17th March. 

3. Easter Day Virtual Balloon Race – separate letter sent. £3 per balloon. Fun activity 

for the kids and the chance to win £500 cash or an apple iPad. Please share so 

friends can buy balloons too. 

4. Commemorative teatowel to celebrate 150 years of the school in the summer term 

5. Informal Family Picnic – Sat 10th July on playing field in Llanarmon.  A chance for 

new families to meet others, a chance for Year 6 to say their goodbyes, and for the 

rest of the kids to enjoy a play together.  There may be a bar, and there may be 

some field games.  Further details to follow but keep the date free.  Obviously 

providing covid restrictions allow.    

6. Beer and Gin Festival – we are hoping for a return of the popular beer and gin 

festival for Sat 18th September.  Keep the date in your diary and book a babysitter! 

Full minutes of the PTFA meeting are available from me or Sali for anyone who is interested. 

 

Best wishes. 

Charlotte Jaggard 

PTFA Chair 


